
We Need Your Help! 
Due to budget constraints the Wareham Boys’ 

Volleyball program was cut. 

Please help us to get it back! 

Join us on Wednesday, January 30, 2013 from  

5-8:30pm 

At the Wareham Red Robin 

20% of sales goes directly to the  

Wareham High School Boys’ Volleyball 
Program      

Please make sure you bring a flyer or 

Mention it to your server! 

Thank you for your support 

                    


